NORDAM Nacelle/Thrust Reverser Systems Division
6911 N. Whirlpool Dr.

Tulsa, OK 74117

Date: December 23, 2022

Subject: The NORDAM Group LLC - Extension of CAAC MOC Approval — Cert No.
F00100400

To Whom It May Concern,

This letter is to inform you that The NORDAM Group LLC has received special temporary
approval from the Civil Aviation Administration of China (CAAC), via their Flight Standard
Oversight Program portal to extend the validity of our CAAC Part 145 Maintenance
Organization Certificate F00100400, which would have expired December 30, 2022.

By special consent, the expiration date has been extended until June 30, 2023. The CAAC was
unable to submit our permission renewal application before the expiration date on the approval
certificate owing to travel limitations imposed by COVID-19, which prevented an on-site audit.

This temporary approval is valid until we have received any other formal approval issued by the
CAAC or the date of June 30, 2023, whichever comes earlier. The NORDAM Group LLC is
therefore approved to release Aircraft components after completion of maintenance work during
this period by this Special Approval, and the work scope being limited to the Rating specified on
the MOC and the latest Maintenance Capability List accepted by CAAC.

Darry!l Graham

SENIOR DIRECTOR QUALITY ASSURANCE
The NORDAM Group LLC

Office: 918-401-5312

dgraham@nordam.com

Regards,



